
Neasden Primary School 
Neasden Close 

Wembley Park Avenue 
Hull 

HU8 0QB 
Tel (01482) 791169 

Email: admin@neasden.het.academy 
          Website: neasdenprimary.org.uk 

 

                                                        
                                                                     

Wednesday 27h November 2024 

 

 

Foundation Stage and KS1 Christmas Performances 

 

Dear Families, 

Plans are well underway in school for the Christmas productions. This year, the children in Foundation 

Stage (Nursery & Reception) are performing ‘This is my gift’ and Years 1 and 2 (KS1) are performing ‘A little 

bird told me’.  

The plays will be performed twice in the hall for yourselves. Each family will be able to have 2 spaces at 

each of the performances. If you have children in both Foundation Stage and KS1, you will be able to get 2 

spaces at all of the performances.  

The performances are: 

Foundation Stage 
This is my gift 
 

2:30, Thursday 12th December 
9:30, Friday 13th December 

KS1 
A little bird told me 

9:30, Thursday 12th December 
2:15, Friday 13th December 
 

 

There is no need to let us know which performances you will be attending as we will check off audience 

members as they arrive. Unfortunately, we will not be able to allow more than 2 family members to each 

performance as this would put us over our safe numbers in the hall.  

Please note that pushchairs and prams will not be allowed into the hall as they restrict the walkways and 

block access routes. Please be sensitive to other parents and wherever possible, leave younger siblings at 

home. Noises in the hall can be very distracting to the children, so if you do bring younger children and 

they become restless, please take them out of the performance. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Drinkall 


